
ot	 n	 ur	 own	BG	5	Year	Anniversary!	N I O T
April	17,	2018:	Doors	open	at	5pm	

	

	

On	April	17th	2013	Vicky	Kulicke	
and	others	from	the	Bowling	Green	
community	and	BGSU	initiated	the	
Bowling	Green	chapter	of	Not	in	Our	
Town,	an	organization	dedicated	to	
supporting	diversity	and	stamping	out	
hate	and	violence	on	a	local	level.		
	
On	April	17th	2018,	you	are	invited	
to	celebrate	NIOT	BG’s	5th	Anniversary!	
Join	us	for:	

• Keynote	address	by	Vicky	
• Cake	and	Celebration	
• Silent	Auction	
• Kids	Corner	(childcare	not	

provided)	
	
Following	the	Keynote	address,	join	
NIOT	for	presentations	by	the	students	
of	Dr.	Khani	Begum’s	Palestinians	in	
Film	class.	NIOT	BG	remains	a	
partnership	between	BGSU	and	BG	
City.	We	hope	to	have	many	members	
from	both	communities	attend.	
	
Location:	First	Presbyterian	Church	
126	S.	Church	St.,	Bowling	Green	
	
Time:	Doors	open	at	5	pm	
	 Keynote	at	5:45	pm	
	 Student	presentations	begin	
	 				at	6:15	pm	
	
Guests	are	free	to	come	and	go	
throughout	the	evening.	
	
Contact:	hollykc@bgsu.edu	
	

COME JOIN US! 

	
	

	

Live	

the	

Pledge	


